

Dear Members and Friends of Soccer,

Our 47th Annual Senior Soccer Tournament will be held at the Schwaben Center, 301 N. Weiland Rd in Buffalo Grove, on July 7 & 8, 2018.

This will be followed by our U-8 through U-14 Tournament for Boys and Girls Teams on August 31 through September 2, 2018.

On November 3, 2018 we will celebrate our 92nd Anniversary with a Dinner Banquet at the Schwaben Center.

The Schwaben AC would appreciate your patronage by sponsoring and ad in our Souvenir Program Book.

All proceeds will go to our Youth Program and field maintenance. The Program Books will be available to all guest teams, spectators and sponsors at no cost during both Tournaments and at our Annual Banquet.

The Schwaben AC is a 501(C)3 organization and therefore the cost of your ad is fully tax deductible.

We thank you for your past support and hope you will sponsor and ad in this year's Program Book.

Yours in Soccer

Willy Schaeffer President Schwaben AC